
 
 
Mapping 
 
November 7, 2019 
 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Thursday, November 7, 2019 in 
Room 104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Bob Murrell.  
Attending were: Murrell, Shannon Carroll, Jennifer Bryant, Ray Spencer and Keri Nusbaum.  
Also in attendance was Leanne Brehob-Riley from CCGIS.  
 
MOTION: Carroll made motion, seconded by Spencer to approve minutes of the October 3, 2019 
meeting. All in favor and the motion carried.  
 
New Business:  
The invoice for the period 8/25/19 – 10/19/19 in the amount of $399.00 was presented. 
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Spencer to approve the claim for $399. Roll was 
called, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Brehob-Riley explained the process for the RFP for the flyover. If Douglas County chooses to 
join the consortium, it would bring the flyover cost to Piatt County down. The bid has been sent 
to 7 vendors. Responses are due by 11/27/19.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments: None 
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Carroll to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 9:29 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 
 
 
 
 
 


